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December 21, 2022

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Senior Department Administrative Manager 
Public Works Department
14 S Fort Harrison Avenue, 4th Floor 
Clearwater, Florida 33756

RE: State Funded Grant Agreement- CIGP
SR 590/Drew St. from Ft Harrison Rd to US19/SR55
FPN: 448511 1 34 01             Contract Number: G2F76

Dear Mr. Fechter: 

The State Funded Grant Agreement (SFGA) for the above referenced project was executed 
December 21, 2022 and is attached to this cover.  This letter serves as the Notice to Proceed 
for the Design phase of the project and the County may incur costs related to this phase as of 
the execution date. 

Please update the Key Contacts information in the Grant Application Process system (GAP), 
Agreements Detail tab, to include staff managing the project.

As noted in the agreement, please submit to the Department a CCNA Certification and Vendor 
Eligibility form prior to awarding the design contract. In addition, please comply with all other 
deliverables detailed in Exhibit A of the agreement.

If you have any questions, please call me at (813) 975-6134. 

Sincerely,

Marcia Haines 
Local Programs Coordinator
marcia.haines@dot.state.fl.us

MH

Attachment

cc: Maurice Forbes, Accounting Services Supervisor; Robin Parrish, Local Programs Project 
Manager; Sara Clark, Local Programs Administrator, Kristin Scholl, Local Programs
Project Manager






















































